
April 30, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Justin Bowley 

14 Lilac Close 

Loughborough, Leicestershire 

LE11 2LA 

England UK 

 

Dear Mr. Bowley: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated April 23, 1996.  Mr. Samoluk is out of the office on business and has 

asked me to respond to you. 

 

As you requested,  please find copies of the sample documents from Jim Garrison’s and Edward 

Wegmann’s files enclosed. 

 

In regard to the files dispute between the ARRB and New Orleans District Attorney Harry Connick, 

Sr., the matter is pending before a New Orleans judge. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


